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REPORT RECOMMENDATIONS 

That the Transportation Committee recommend that Council: 

1. Approve the functional design for the Earl Armstrong Road 

Extension Environmental Assessment Study, as described in this 

report and supporting documents; and, 

2. Direct Transportation Planning staff to finalize the Environmental 

Study Report and proceed with its posting for the 30-day public 

review period in accordance with the Ontario Municipal Class 

Environmental Assessment process. 

Vivi Chi, Director, Transportation Planning, Transportation Services Department 

(TSD), and Katarina Cvetkovic, Senior Project Manager, TSD were present to 

provide comment and responded to questions. 

The Committee CARRIED the report as presented, with Council S. Menard 

dissenting. 

 


